

Hertfordshire Bowls

Mrs N Chalcraft (President)

7 White Post Field, Sawbridgeworth, Herts, CM21 0BZ E-mail: Natalieccm7@btinternet.com

VACANCY – SELECTOR FOR THE WOMEN'S REPRESENTATIVE TEAMS

As reported at the AGM, Brenda Houghton has decided to step down as a Selector for the Johns Trophy and Walker Cup teams. Brenda, an experienced player and avid supporter of bowls at all levels gave several years to this important task and will be missed as part of the 'team'. We are therefore looking for a replacement on this committee.

It is expected that this person will have played at senior County level, preferably as a Johns team player, have a good knowledge of the game and be prepared to give up time to commit to this task. You will be expected to attend:

- Pre-season meetings for the selection of the representative teams
- The two trial sessions Saturday 28th April and Saturday 5th May
- The first three women's friendly matches
- All Johns/Walker matches
- In addition the Selectors share the task of covering the County Quarter-Finals, Semi-Finals and Finals.
- Please note this will be a non-playing position. HB Rules & Constitution state that two
 selectors will be eligible to play but it is the view of the Executive Women's Selection subcommittee that this will only be considered in an emergency.

Interested members should apply in writing direct to me indicating experience, your views on promoting team success and reasons for applying. The closing date is Friday 23rd February 2018.

Natalie Chalcraft

Hon. Women's Secretary. Mich Van Put

16 Apple Close, Offord D'Arcy, St Neots, Cambridgeshire PE19 5SE

Tel: 01489 811894 E-mail: m.vanput@btinternet.com